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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pancake Breakfast: Our September pancake breakfast will be held on Sunday, 
September 8th, after the 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up will be at 7:30 Sunday morning.   

- Our Regular Monthly Meeting/Installation of Officers/Pot-Luck Dinner:  
This year our Meeting, Installation of Officers and Pot-Luck Dinner will all take place 
on Saturday, September 14th. We will start with the Installation of Officers at 3:30 pm, 
followed by our Meeting at 4:00 pm, then our Pot-Luck dinner starting at 5:30 pm. We 
will set-up in the gym at 1:00 pm. We hope that all Knights and Families, who are 
available, will show their support to those who have stepped forward and taken on a 
leadership role in YOUR council and attend this kick off of our Fraternal year. 
    

  
CATCHING UP: 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS/GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT: 
 
Our new Fraternal year will start in September with the installation of the officers as listed: 
 
Grand Knight                   Michael de Faria-Neves 
Financial Secretary         Dave Freemantle 
Deputy Grand Knight       Tarcisio Rossi 
Recorder     Fergus Savage 
Treasurer                         Enrico Garrone 
Chancellor                       Doug Carr 
Advocate                         Bob Murphie 
Warden                           Gilles Deschenes 
Inside Guard                   Chad Ciavarro 
Outside Guard                John Cabana 
Trustee 3 years              Coral Kopchia 
Trustee 2 years              Gary Jeannotte 
Trustee 1 year               Brian Ennis 
 
To gather as many members together as possible for the installation we decided to hold it on 
Saturday September 14th together with a regular meeting and finishing with a potluck supper. Your 
spouses and family are welcome to attend the installation and the potluck supper. The schedule is as 
follows: 
 
3.30-4.00pm   Installation of officers in the church 
4.00-5.00pm   Monthly meeting in the shrine room  
5.30-6.30pm   Potluck supper in the school gym 
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A phoning committee member will be calling every member to inform him of the details. If you 
have any questions please email me at mvadfn@gmail.com or phone 604 526 0178. I pray that 
many of you can come to meet your fellow brother knights maybe even for the first time. I know 
that I have not met all of you and I am looking forward to meeting every one of you at this event. 
 
Vivat Jesus 

Michael, GK 

Program Directors Report: 
 
Welcome back to another fraternal year, hope you all had a great summer and got as much rest and 
relaxation as you could handle. 
 
The start of this year the venue will be a little different. We are having our installation of officers in 
conjunction with our Pot Luck Dinner with a quick and not so long meeting between. Our reason 
for this is to show the Parish our visibility and show people a bit more of what we are and what we 
do. So we invite friends and brothers to attend and support our new executive take on the coming 
year by joining us for this years Installation / Dinner. It will be unfortunate that this Pot Luck I will 
be on holidays, as I had given the summer up to junior co-workers with kids so they could do their 
holidays with their families. Enjoy yourselves as I will miss you all. 
 
Our current schedule of events for coming months is 
  
Sept. 8th         Pancake Breakfast 
Sept. 14th      Installation of Officers / meeting / Pot Luck Dinner 
Sept. 28th      Parish Feast Day - Knights BBQing chicken 
Oct. 5th          Pot Luck Dinner 
Oct. 6th           Pancake Breakfast 
October          Charity Appeal ticket sales starting 
Nov. 2nd         Pot Luck Dinner 
Nov. 3rd         Pancake Breakfast 
December       Schedule to be confirmed 
  
Bruce McLean 
 

+++++++++ VOLUNTEERING – IF NOT ME THEN WHO? +++++++++++ 
 

      Birthdays in September:  
                              Herman Haffner, Francisco Harp & Father Rossi.  
                                              
Family of the Month: 
July –     Fergus and Sherill Savage 
Aug. -      John and Cathleen Todd 
Sept. -    Bruce and Benita McLean  
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Calendar of Events: 
 Sept. 8th. – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up at 7:30. 
 Sept. 14th. – Swearing in of Officers at 3:30 pm. Meeting at 4:00 pm. Pot-Luck Dinner at 5:30.                
                  - Set-up at 1:00 pm 
 Sept 28th.  - Parish Feast-day Feast. Knights will be cooking the sausage and chicken. Information to 

follow. 
  
++++Pray for PRIESTS, BROTHERS, and SISTERS …They need us – we need them++++ 
 

 
Field Agent: 
Michael J. Garisto 
Office: 1-877-532-5632 
Cell: 604-312-9799 
E-mail: Michael.garisto@kofc.org   
                                                                                                                                                                              
                     
REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
 Please pray for the repose of the soul of Dr. Walter Kuzan, father of Bernice Cabana and Barb 
Singh, father-in law of Brothers John Cabana and Jai Singh and grandfather of Brothers Michael 
and Matthew Cabana, who died this last week. Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine on him..  
 

                                                   
Kay Blair; Al Boire; Simone Fraser, Mary Glavin; Leo Gaucher; Herman 
Haffner; Bill Kathrein; John La Berge: Stan & Carol March; Wayne 
Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul McCloskey; Mary Klikach; Kenneth 
Klikach; Lucy Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; John Todd: Linda Viani; Pat 
Welsh; Anne Whittey; Gordon Zelko; Father Swinkels; Fathers Basil 
Foote, Stan Frytek, David Hughes, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill Somerville & 
Br. Tom Maddix. 
 

 MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 
 


